
 

 

IPC late reallocation due to Russian rejection 

 

The conditions a player should be able to replace a open slot are the follow: 

The athlete needs to be re-activated on the accreditation “long list”.  

 The athlete needs to fulfill the eligibility criteria for entry into the Games 
    by the Sport Entries deadline of 15 August 2016. Please consult the 

    Qualification Guide for the specific eligibility criteria that apply to your  
    athlete, particularly with regard to classification.  

The online Sport Entries system is now closed. Please contact your NPC  
    Services Coordinator at Rio 2016 immediately to facilitate this late entry.  

 

Para Table Tennis had 9 Russian players selected. 
From these 9 slots, only 5 were possible to replace but from this 5, one NPC 

refuse the slot and not any other NPC had a player from the same class on 

the Long List. 
Consequently, only 4 slots were replaced and the unused 5 remaining slots 

go back to the IPC in the reallocation system. 
 

 
By attached, in the single selection document you will find the replaced slots 

(names in red) and the unused slots (in green). 
 

 
Moreover, we received yesterday a rejection of a lady F6 from UKR for 

medical reason (in yellow). 
 

 
After discussion in the PTT SOC, it was decide to replace the unused slots by 

a “bye” and the “bye” will stay in the draw on last position to not destroy the 

full schedule already published since a lot of time. 
 

 
See you soon in Rio. 
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